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24 November 2022 

Dear Stage 3 Parents 
 
RE: HELENSBURGH PS - YEAR 6 FAREWELL 2022 & GRADUATION CEREMONY 
 
Year 6 Farewell 
Please read the important information included in this note and then return the slip 
and payment to school indicating your child’s intentions. Please return the attached 
slip as soon as possible for dietary purposes. 
 
As the night is organised for Year 6, it is expected that all Year 6 children will be 
attending as catering has been organised accordingly. Year 5 students will be invited 
to attend the Year 6 Farewell and will be required to attend only for dessert and the 
dancing part of the night.  
 
When:  Thursday, 15th December 2022 

- Year 6 students arrive at 5:30pm for dinner at 6.00pm 
- Year 5 students arrive at 6.15pm for dessert and dancing (6.45 - 7.45pm)  

 
Where: Helensburgh Public School Hall 
 
Arrival:  5.30pm – 6.00pm. This time has been set aside for Year 6 students only 

to find their seat and settle in.   
 
Departure: The school function concludes at approximately 8.00pm.  
 
Pick Up: Children MUST be collected by their parent/carer outside the School Hall 

at 8.00 pm.  
 
Cost:  $25.00 for Year 6 and $5.00 for Year 5. 
 
Payment: Payment to be made by parent online payment, or cash/cheque to the 

office 
 
Photos: No student should have a mobile phone in their possession during the 

Farewell. 
 
 As a reminder, please do not take photos of other students and/or post on 

social media without permission. 
 
Theme: RETRO (80’s style). 
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Dress: SMART CASUAL - Comfortable, clean shoes. Shirts should not have 
unacceptable motifs. Strapless tops, tight skirts and high heels would be 
inappropriate for the venue and activities organised. 

  
Recommended Dress: 

• Boys – shirt with a collar, trousers/dress jeans, best party clothes 
• Girls – dress or tailored pants/dress jeans, best party clothes 

  
Whilst we realise that fashion is an important aspect of the children’s enjoyment of 
the night, we would appreciate the support of parents in monitoring appropriate 
dress.  
 
In keeping with the age appropriateness of a Primary School function, we ask that the 
children DO NOT ‘date’ or give gifts or tokens of affection. 
 
Important:  Teachers require written advice, prior to the evening, of children being 

collected by an adult other than their parents. 
 
We look forward to a fun evening for our Stage 3. 
 
Year 6 Graduation Ceremony 
Parents are invited to the Year 6 Graduation Ceremony in the School Hall on Friday, 16 
December 2022. This will commence at 2.00pm and students will be presented 
certificates and watch a Year 6 slideshow.  At 2.45pm we invite parents to watch their 
child participate in the leaving parade.  
 
Kind regards,                                                                                                              
                                                                                                                                                 
 
 
Mr Thompson Mr Neild 
Stage 3 Assistant Principal and Stage 3 Teachers Principal                                     
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Helensburgh PS – Year 6 Farewell 2022 
 
 
CONSENT 
 
I give permission for my child _________________________    of class     to 
attend the Year 6 Farewell dinner and disco at Helensburgh Public School on 
Thursday, 15  December 2022,  starting at 5.30pm to 8.00pm.   
 
Please choose one of the following options: 
 

 Year 6 - I have included payment of $25.00 or I have paid online and my receipt 
number is     

 
 Year 5 - I have included payment of $5.00 or I have paid online and my receipt 

number is     
 

 My child will NOT be attending the Year 6 Farewell 
 
 
MEDICAL INFORMATION: 
 
My child suffers from the following medical conditions (please include food 
allergies).  Gluten, Vegetarian and Dairy free options will be available for both main 
meal and dessert. 
 
                
  
                
 
Dinner:  Pizza  
Dessert:  Snow cone & lolly bag 
 
 
My child will be collected by ________________________________ at 8.00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
Parent signature: ________________________________________     Date:  __________ 
                                     (Parent / Primary Caregiver)   
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